Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266 email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

19 April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 2 SAT'S Homework Club

Just a reminder that the Year 2 SAT's Booster Club will be continuing to run commencing on **Monday 30 April** and the last session will be on **Monday 21 May 2018**. **(3.15pm-4.15pm)**

Yours sincerely

Mrs Goulbourne Herons Classroom Teacher